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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 11th March 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As advertised on the recent Curriculum Letter, Year 3 and 4 are going to be performing an Easter assembly 

this term. This will be on Friday 27th March 2015 in the school hall to start at 2:50pm.  

Could you please return the reply slip by email back to school by Tuesday 24th March 2015.  Please indicate 

on the slip whether you will require either one or two seats. 

Please can we ask that you sign in at the office and arrive 10 minutes early to allow us to get everybody in 

the hall and seated for a prompt start. 

As you may already know, some of the children have been given lines to learn for this assembly and we 

would appreciate cooperation from home to help the children learn these. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Burnham    Miss C Miller   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 3 Class Teacher   Year 4 Class Teacher  Head Teacher 

 

Year 3 & 4 Easter Assembly-Friday 27th March 2015 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________  Year: _______________________________ 

 

I can/cannot attend the Easter Assembly on Friday 27th March 2015. 

 

I will need 1/2 seat(s) provided.  (Please indicate) 

 

Signed: _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer)      

              

              

              

              

              

              

             


